General Meeting

of the Victoria Vipassana Community

April 19, 2011


A general meeting of the Victoria Vipassana Community was held on April 19, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Cook St. Village Activity Centre, 380 Cook St., Victoria, B.C.

Twenty-seven attended: Theresa Apsol, Lois Badenhorst, Eric Bedard, Brock Brown, Linda Chan, Brian Chapel, Pascal Courty, Joyce Elliott, Bill Ellis, Shirley Embra, June Fukushima, Grace Golightly, John Hilditch. Shelly Hilditch, Isy House, Rod House, Kathy Jago, Bruce MacRae, Blair Marshall, Joanne Marks, Heather Martin, Carol McDonald, Esther Muirhead, Lynne Walker, Tess Wixted.

1. Brock Brown, chair of the Interim Council, welcomed everyone to the meeting. He explained that there were two purposes to holding the meeting: to bring the community up-to-date on the activities of the council over the past 5 months since its inception, and to seek feedback for several of the issues facing our sangha.

He introduced the other members of the interim council and their responsibility:

Joyce Elliott: programmes

Joan Glover: treasurer, finances

John Hilditch: secretary

Rod House: communications and technology

2.
John Hilditch commented on the transition from Umbrella Group to Interim 
Council. He pointed out that there is much to be done and the council is working 
very effectively.

3.
Heather Martin, Guiding Teacher for our community extended her welcome and 
praised those attending for taking the time and energy to support their sangha.
4.
Information and Feedback: Those attending distributed themselves around five 
tables.  Four council members in succession each briefly presented an area for 
discussion and circulated questions to be considered to each table. A council 
member at each table acted as scribe and facilitator. Ten to 15 minutes were 
allowed for each topic. Collations of the discussion on each topic are appended to 
these minutes.
· Joyce Elliott: Programmes

· Rod House: Communication and Technology

· Joan Glover: Finances

· Brock Brown: Organization

An animated general discussion followed Brock’s presentation; there was insufficient time for group discussions on the topic of Organization.

Eric Bedard proposed a motion, seconded by Lynne Walker that the group present supports the interim council in their decision that Victori Vipassana Community become a registered non-profit organization. After considerable discussion the motion was passed unanimously.

5.
Brock Brown and Heather Martin made closing remarks.


The meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m.


Brock Brown, chair



John Hilditch, secretary
